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18th December11979

Thank you so much for your letter of 13th
December which was written immediately
after the 1922 Committee meeting.

I have shown your letter to the Prime Minister.
She is most grateful to you for having
written in such encouraging terms.

You will be glad to know that the Prime
Minister will be appearing on Weekend World
on Sunday 6th January.

Ian Gow MP
Parliamentary Private Secretary

The Rt Hon Sir John Eden Bt MP
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